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The Hampton City School Division’s Department of Career and Technical Education offers a 
variety of career and technical programs to all students at the middle and high school levels. The 
program areas include the following: 

• Agriculture Education
• Business and Information Technology
• Career Connections
• Family and Consumer Sciences
• Health and Medical Sciences
• JROTC
• Marketing
• Technology Education
• Trade and Industrial Education

Dual enrollment opportunities are also available for students who are entering the workforce 
and/or post-secondary education through an agreement with Thomas Nelson Community 
College.  

For more information about Career and Technical Education, call Seth Black, Director of Career 
and Technical Education at (757) 727-2466, (757) 727-2000, One Franklin Street, Hampton, 
Virginia, 23669 or online at: 
http://www.hampton.k12.va.us/departments/cte/cte.html. 

The Hampton City School Division is not responsible for the contents of any off-site webpages 
referenced from HCS servers. Hampton City Schools Non-Discrimination Notice - HCS does 
not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age or other protected 
classes in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other 
designated youth groups.  

The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination 
policies: Robbin G. Ruth, Executive Director, Human Resources, One Franklin Street, Hampton, 
VA 23669 757-727-2000 
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